
Aprili 22, 2011 
 
Board of Commissioners: 
 
Attached is the most recent "draft" County Action Plan for 2011-12 using figures 
released from HUD just this week that estimates cuts at approximately 16.5%.  HUD 
advised the jurisdictions that this percentage could be used for planning, but they 
indicated allocation amounts will not be released for the next 30 to 45 days. 
 
Because the Portland Housing 'Bureau takes the lead for the Consolidated Plan,  the 
website below has the draft 5-year Consolidated Plan and Annual Action Plans for the 
Consortium--Portland, Multnomah County and Gresham.  The most current updates for 
draft Action Plans may not be reflected as of yet because the jurisdictions are still trying 
to sort out the best way to proceed with these significant cuts and uncertain figures. 
 
www.portlandonline.com/phb/conplan 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Carol Cade 
Multnomah County 
DCHS/Community Services 
421 SW Oak St., Ste. 200 
Portland, OR 97204 
503-988-6295 ext. 26598 
carol.j.cade@multco.us 
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